
September 15th, 2014. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are in the midst of setting up our various forms of electronic communication to share information with our 
families.  Once this is complete, you will be able to read, learn about and contribute to the school community. 
 
In the meantime, we have some important information to share with you for this week! 
          ~ Bessborough Admin Staff 
 

Dental Screening: 
 
A dental hygienist will be in to screen students 
on Sept. 30th, Oct. 2nd, Oct3rd, Oct 6th & 
Oct 7th, 2014.  A letter will be sent home this 

week.  If you do not wish for 
your child to be screened, 
please sign and return the 
form to school. 
 
 
 

 
 
Email contact list: 
If you have not yet added your email to our 
mailing list, please do so at 
http://bit.ly/homecommunication  to receive 
school communication electronically. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Follow us @BessboroughEMS!  See great 
learning happening at Bessborough.  Get a 
peek at some of the fun activities our students 
are engaged in.  Don’t have a Twitter account?  
Not to worry...just visit us at 
https://twitter.com/BessboroughEMS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Absences/Lates:  
 
We want to thank parents for 
following our safe school 
procedures.  Just a reminder to 
those parents who are 
volunteering in the school to 
sign in and pick up a visitor’s pass in the office prior 
to going to the classroom.  
 
If your child arrives after 8:55 am, please take them 
to the office to receive a late slip before entering 
class. 
 
If your child is absent, please call the school at 
(416) 396-2320 and clearly state their first and last 
name, grade, teacher and reason for their absence.   
 
Lunch Routines: 
If your child is being picked up for lunch, please 
send a note to school in the morning so we are 
aware of the change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School 2014-2015 Calendar is posted in our 
school website at 
http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bessborough.   
 
Soon you will be kept up to date with the most 
recent entries added to our Bessborough Google 
Calendar.  You can even add our calendar to your 
own device! 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students have been working hard preparing 
cross country.  Practices run Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday at 8:00 am. The first 
meet is on Oct 3rd! 
Thank you Ms Thurow, staff and parents for 
making this happen! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Toonie for Terry 
 
This Friday Sept 19th is our Terry Fox National 
School Run/Walk. Please remind your child to wear 
comfortable clothing for this great event. 
 
           Grade 4 to 6- 9:05- 9:30 
         K to Grade 3- 9:35- 9:55 
         Grade 7 and 8- 10:00- 10:30   
 
Rain date is scheduled for Monday Sept. 22nd, 
2014. Thank you Mr Couper for kicking this off! 
 
 

http://bit.ly/BessBulletin091414 
 

Thank you and have a fantastic week! 


